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INDIA’S DIGITAL SKILLED WORKFORCE NEEDS TO
GROW NINE-FOLD BY 2025: AWS SURVEY

Relevant for: Indian Economy | Topic: Issues Related to Poverty, Inclusion, Employment & Sustainable
Development

India’s digital skilled workforce needs to grow nine-fold by 2025. | Picture by special
arrangement.  

(Subscribe to our Today's Cache newsletter for a quick snapshot of top 5 tech stories. Click here
to subscribe for free.)

Digital skills are becoming an essential component for employees to perform their jobs
proficiently. The COVID-19 pandemic has accelerated this digitisation journey to a certain extent
for organisations as well as individuals.

India’s present workforce comprises only 12% digitally skilled employees, and the number of
employees requiring digital skills in the country will need to increase nine-fold by 2025,
according to a report commissioned by Amazon Web Services (AWS).

Also Read | 83% of Indian employees worried about returning to office without COVID-19
vaccine

The research surveyed over 500 digital workers in India, and 3,196 workers in total across six
countries in the APAC region, including Australia, India, Indonesia, Japan, Singapore and South
Korea.

Nearly 150 million workers in six APAC countries apply digital skills on the job, and those in
need of such skills is poised to surge past 800 million by 2025, according to the report titled
‘Unlocking APAC’s Digital Potential: Changing Digital Skill Needs and Policy Approaches’.

Also Read | Thatha, we need to talk about privacy and digital literacy

About 70% of workers in India applied advanced digital skills in their jobs, it noted. And the top
five digital skills in-demand in India are cloud architecture design (34%); software operations
support (31%); website, game, or software development (28%); large-scale data modelling
(28%); and cybersecurity skills (27%). Transitioning organisations from on-premises to cloud
environments has been the most frequently used digital skill in India. This is reflected in the
crucial role digitally-skilled employees play in transforming non-technology sectors like
manufacturing.

Moreover, 76% of the digital workers in the country presently expect cloud computing to be an
essential skill. Over 50% of digital workers in the manufacturing sector think they will require
skills like cloud architecture design and the ability to create original digital content, to perform
their jobs.

Also Read | ‘Technolgy, skilling vital for aerospace, defence’

“A cloud-skilled workforce is instrumental in accelerating innovation and creating a competitive
edge for India,” Rahul Sharma, President, AWS India and South Asia, said in a release.
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In order to meet the projected demand of digitally skilled employees, the six APAC countries will
need an estimated 5.7 billion digital skill sessions, and India will need a total of 3.9 billion digital
skill sessions, over the next five years, as per the report.

Also Read | IBM launches digital learning portal for India's youth

“To meet the projected digital skill needs by 2025, each of the six APAC countries will require
different policy approaches that address their unique challenges and skills priorities,” the report
said.
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Dear reader,

We have been keeping you up-to-date with information on the developments in India and the
world that have a bearing on our health and wellbeing, our lives and livelihoods, during these
difficult times. To enable wide dissemination of news that is in public interest, we have increased
the number of articles that can be read free, and extended free trial periods. However, we have
a request for those who can afford to subscribe: please do. As we fight disinformation and
misinformation, and keep apace with the happenings, we need to commit greater resources to
news gathering operations. We promise to deliver quality journalism that stays away from vested
interest and political propaganda.

Dear subscriber,

Thank you!

Your support for our journalism is invaluable. It’s a support for truth and fairness in journalism. It
has helped us keep apace with events and happenings.

The Hindu has always stood for journalism that is in the public interest. At this difficult time, it
becomes even more important that we have access to information that has a bearing on our
health and well-being, our lives, and livelihoods. As a subscriber, you are not only a beneficiary
of our work but also its enabler.
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We also reiterate here the promise that our team of reporters, copy editors, fact-checkers,
designers, and photographers will deliver quality journalism that stays away from vested interest
and political propaganda.

Suresh Nambath

Please enter a valid email address.

Data from research firm IDC showed Apple's shipments surged 22% to a record 90.1 million
phones in the quarter, giving it global market share of 23.4%.

A contest among Wyoming schoolchildren will decide the new supercomputer's name.
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